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34 Eastcote Lane
South Harrow
Middlesex

HA2 8DB

21.06.2009

Karai Welfare Society
London

Dear To All Members,

My Letter of Resignation

[ 'am writing you to submit my resignation from the Sub-Committee of Karai Welfare Society
(KWS) with immediate effect. I have been compelled to do so with a heavy heart because I
have tried and failed to reconcile my conscience with the present climate within our
organization that is dominated by bureaucratic, biased and manipulative tendencies.

I fervently hoped that our organization would act promptly to address some of the burning
problems faced by our Karai people held in the IDP’s camps in Sri Lanka. But I have been
dismayed by the hesitation and lethargy of our organization in this matter.

Desperate times call for bold and decisive actions. But, the Committee of KWS had been
pulling its feet when I approached it with my proposal to demand the Sri Lanka government to
lift restrictions on the free movement of our kiths and kins detained in the IDP camps, enable
them to return to their homes.

Finally, the General Body of the KWS was summoned on 31/05/2009 and a sub-committee
was formed to pursue this matter. However, even the subsequent decision jointly taken by the
Committee and the Sub-committee in this regard has not been implemented.

Under these circumstances, I consider, it will be meaningless to continue to be a member of the
sub-committee when both the Committee and the Sub-committee are vacillating to act
decisively at a time they should demonstrate their leadership qualities in the interest of our
people who are languishing in the camps.

Therefore, I wish to free my hands from the constraints of being a Sub-committee member in
order to serve our people independently in a small way.

I take this opportunity to thank you for the kind cooperation you have rendered to me so far.
Thanking you,

Yours Sincerely

G
P.S{untharam



